
 

 
 

City of Santa Clara  
Housing & Community Services Division 

INVITES 
CONTRACTORS, ARCHITECTS & DESIGNERS 

To participate in the City of Santa Clara’s Neighborhood 
Conservation & Improvement Program (NCIP). NCIP is a 

federally funded home rehabilitation program that provides 
technical and financial assistance to low-income residents to 

make critical repairs to their home. 
 

NCIP plans on disbursing approximately $1,000,000 to about 
10-15 households over the next 12 months. Typical repairs 

include foundation repairs, roof replacements, bathroom and 
kitchen improvements, and more.  

 
Looking for licensed & bonded General Contractors,  

Electrical, Plumbing, Roofing, Window, Flooring, Painting, 
HVAC and Certified CDPH Lead Paint Contractors, as well as 

qualified Architects and Designers. Minority and woman-
owned businesses are encouraged to apply. 

 
Contact the Housing & Community Services Division at 
(408) 615-2490 for further information and to obtain an 

application packet. 


